
Greetings!  Join staff from Indy DPW to discuss plans for the rehabilitation of the 29th St. over 
the canal on August 18 at Puritan Missionary Baptist Church.

Improvements will include replacing the superstructure and constructing new integral end bents 
behind the existing abutments.  The new superstructure will carry 2 - 11' lanes, a 7' sidewalk on 
the west side and a 10' sidewalk on the east side of the bridge. Following a short presentation 
at 6 p.m., residents will have an opportunity to view project plans and ask questions.

Learn more at indy.gov/activity/major-transportation-projects.

Masks are required inside Puritan Missionary Baptist Church.

 All Indy DPW meeting locations are accessible to persons with disabilities. 
For questions or special accommodations, contact Lane.Wolf@indy.gov or 317-954-3558.

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE: BM-17-059
29th St. Bridge over the Canal
Puritan Missionary Baptist Church 872 W 27th St, 
Indianapolis, IN 46208
Thursday, August 18, 2022 | 6-7:30 p.m.
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